
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 15th May 2020 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

Next week is the last week of this half term, and at 

least we are entering it with some reasonably bright 

weather and, indeed, the sound of birdsong which is 

more evident across London as traffic reduces. I know 

that for some of you the time will be flying; for others, 

it may be moving more slowly—and for parents, 

perhaps even dragging! In any case, I am grateful for 

the support and hard work that everyone in the CA 

London family is putting in—our students, of course, 

but also our wonderfully dedicated teachers, our 

parents, our carers, extended families, and even siblings. Well done to you all. 

 

You will recall that last week I included some pictures of work being done here by those 

students who are in school. For next week’s newsletter, I would like to include some work from 

our Learning from Home students. Please, please, please send through some images! 

 

I know there is much in the press about Primary Schools reopening on 1 June; however, as you 

will know, the national picture remains cloudy. What however is now clearer is that our usual 

end-of-term activities such as the Science Fair and the Art Fair will unfortunately not take place. 

As you will understand, all of us at CAL regret this—another chapter in the Book of Adversity! 

 

While the majority of the Government’s most recent plans do not impact on our cohort at CAL, 

rest assure that we will continue to monitor all developments and consider options as they may 

apply to the school. To this end, I will be sending out a new survey over the next week or so in 

order that our parent and carer views can feed into any wider decisions. 

 

Enjoy the birdsong and the weekend, 

Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 
 

Effra 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard 

work over the week. 

 

 

Monday 25th – 29th May 2020: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 3rd July 2020: 

End of Term 

Upcoming Dates 

Congratulations to the students who have been awarded Student of the Week 

certificates this week. Well done for your fantastic work, these have emailed to 

you. 
 

          


